
Greg Arnold, DC, CSCS 
 

PitchingDoc@msn.com  
www.PitchingDoc.com 

©Copyright 2012 Complete Chiropractic Healthcare, Inc. All Rights Reserved. This content may be copied 
in full, with copyright, contact, creation and information intact, without specific permission, when used 
only in a not-for-profit format. If any other use is desired, permission in writing from Dr. Arnold is 
required. 

Hitting Aids: Do They Really Work? 
February 14, 2012 

 

To increase bat speed, most baseball players use a batting donut as well as a number of aids like: 

Pitcher’s Nightmare / Schutt Dirx warm-up bat / Draz weighted batting gloves / Pow’r Wrap / Power Fins 

but do they really work? The latest research says NO. 
 
In this 2011 study: 

where they found: 

And recommend a specific weight range to help with bat speed: 

 

The same results were also see in softball players in this 2012 study: 

 
NO BENEFIT seen in softball bat speed: 
 

And they concluded: 

 
So DON'T waste money on hitting aids. Focus on the bat you use. 

Have a Question About This Newsletter? 

Email (PitchingDoc@msn.com) or call (631-352-7654) Dr. Arnold! 


